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I would like to be able to live in a safe place, having homeless camps around the city 

is very depressing and it is unhealthy for mental health, it is also unsafe for the 

people in the camps and for the people around, you do not know what to expect from 

either side. 

Please do not pass this measure. 

Thanks 


